
 

Dear Lady Rider Softball Supporter: 

With the start of another school year in effect, the Lady Rider softball team is raising funds for their 

spring break trip to Cocoa Beach, Florida to compete in the Space Coast Training Tournament. We have 

respectively asked each player to raise $600 to help pay for the trip, air fare per player cost $400. 

We have been given the opportunity to host the Roughrider Classic Golf Tournament at Neosho Golf 

Course on October 18th.  

Tournament details 

- 4 man scramble 

- $300 per team  

- Lunch included 

- Raffle prizes  

- Tee times will start at 7:30 am 

- Check in at 6:30am 

Make checks payable to Crowder College Softball. Fill out the form below and send it to: 

Crowder College Softball 
601 Laclede Ave 
Neosho, MO 64850 
Tee hole sponsorships are available for purchase at $100 per hole. Please contact Assistant Coach 

Samantha Juarez (samanthajuarez@crowder.edu) for questions.  Come have fun playing golf all while 

supporting your Crowder College Lady Riders! 

 

Roughrider Classic Team member’s 

1. _______________________________ 3. _______________________________ 

 

2. _______________________________ 4. _______________________________ 

 

Thank you for your support!   Go Roughriders! 
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